
 

 

  Slaley First School 
 

 

Friday 6th September 2024 
  

Dear Parents, 

It has been so lovely to have the children back at school this week. We thrive on the buzz that 

whizzes around the school when they are here. I hope you all had a lovely summer and as ever 

we are ready for the year ahead! All of the children have looked super smart back at school this 

week and it’s great to see them all dressed in the correct uniform etc. Thank you so much for 

your support with this. 

Staffing Update 

Miss Parr has now left us to start her maternity leave. We will miss her so much! She would like 

to say a huge thank you to you all for her flowers and gift today. If there is anyone else who 

would like to send cards etc, we will be seeing her still so we can pass anything on that you 

would like us to. 

Mr Midgley is now our Key Stage 2 teacher and we are looking forward to him becoming an 

embedded part of our Slaley family! 

 

Homework 

Our curriculum will be starting in earnest next week, so homework will begin next Friday. There 

has been none sent home tonight. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clubs 

The children should have brought club letters tonight. Clubs will start next week and are as 

follows… 

From Monday 9th September -  Multiskills (YR 1 - YR4)  
From Tuesday 10th September - Tennis     (YR 1 - YR4)   
From Thursday 12th September - Dance with Pip (Rec - YR4 3.30pm - 4.30pm) 
From Friday 13th September - - Football - ( YR1 - YR4 3.30pm - 4.30pm) 
 
If your child (YR1-4) would like to attend piano lessons on a Tuesday after school, 
please let us know! 
 

 



 

Dates for the Diary 

 

Monday 9th September – School Council Elections 

Next week we will also be appointing Librarians and Eco Warriors 

Thursday 26th September – European Day of Languages – Greek focus 

Friday 27th September – Macmillan Reading Café  – All parents welcome – 8.50am – 10am (we would like parents/carers 
to donate cakes if possible – more details to follow.) 

Wednesday 16th October – Harvest Celebration in school (Parents/Carers welcome) – More details to follow re donations 
for Harvest boxes etc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

everyone! I shall see you 

all next week for our first 

full week at school! 

Mrs Hayward 😊 

Community Use of the playground. 

We are currently still awaiting more news on this, but at the moment the grounds are still 

closed after school. 

 

 

 


